
WSG REMINDERS:  WINTER 2022 
January   February   March

January

  ➤    Assessment dues are increasing to $335.00 beginning January 2022.  You are 
encouraged to set up automatic payments through Mill House Properties’ online AppFolio.  For 
any payment type, please change the amount to $335.00 to begin in January.
  ➤    Davey Tree will begin tree pruning around houses and over garages January 10.         
  ➤    The recent work clearing our roofs showed minor damage and potential leaks that need 
sealing.  We are getting quotes and work is expected to begin in January.
  ➤    Ruppert Landscape will continue an approximate 10-day schedule of lawn mowing, as 
required, perennial bush pruning, and lawn preparation through winter.  Regular weekly 
services will resume in early spring.  
  ➤    Christmas trees, leaf bags, and other garden debris will be picked up on December 28 
and again in early January.
  ➤    Mulching will begin community-wide on January 17, weather permitting.

March

 ➤    Mark your calendars!  The Grove will reopen Wednesday, the 16th, after daylight savings 
time begins.  This is a great way to meet and greet neighbors.       
 ➤    Davey Tree will thin Crepe Myrtle trees in the Common areas.

Ongoing Information

 ➤    Planning exterior changes or additions to your home?  Please remember most changes 
require Architecture Committee approval.   Examples include: adding ADA ramps or satellite 
dishes, adding gas grills affixed to your unit, and color changes to decks or doors.  Check the 
WSG website for more details and the form to use to make your request for approval.

 ➤    Winter Notice:  The Weathersfield Service Group (WSG) does not provide for snow 
removal on streets, parking lots or sidewalks within the community.
   

For more detailed information, always visit our website:
weathersfieldsg.org

Wishing everyone happy and safe holidays

http://weathersfieldsg.org

